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Friday, 19 November 2021 

 

We have stopped crushing at Inkerman Mill due to a failed superheater loop on No.1 

boiler. 

• The harvesting sector has been advised to stop harvesting immediately. 

• We are assessing the situation and mobilising crews for repairs. 

• We are force-cooling the boiler to enable crews to access the affected area as 

soon as possible. 

• At this stage, the repairs are expected to take about 30 to 36 hours. 

• We will keep you updated. 

Best regards  

   

PAUL TURNBULL 

Burdekin Regional Operations Manager 
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